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Greetings, 

I tried to submit this via internet however your website wasn't working. Therefore here are my 

thoughts: 

The ENERGY PLAN at its core is a bad idea. Putting all of our energy needs in one basket can 

lead to nothing but higher prices and more control by a monopoly. The open market should 

decide whether you want to use electricity, natural gas, propane, or heating fuel. Making 

everyone use electric will just overtax the grid and create the same kind of problems of trying 

to get high speed internet to every home, not to mention the loss of jobs. The plan lacks 

common sense and is nothing more than government once again telling people HOW to live 

their lives. 

Respectfully, 

~ 
Alan Gregory 


